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CORRIGENDUM: The original article appears without the follow-
ing acknowledgement in the text. “This research was supported by
the National Science Foundation (#1734340). Anya Bayerle, Toffy
Charupatanapongse, Amy Cummings, Leyla Farzaneh, Theresa
Genthe, Monica Hana, Amelia Hill, Ludwig Hurtado, Maya Kell-
Abrams, Gabrielle Lamont-Dobbin, Michelle Nguyen, and Minal
Reddy provided invaluable research assistance. We presented an
early version of this paper on a roundtable titled ‘Reevaluating
Gender Neutrality’ at the 2017 annual meetings of the Law &
Society Association, where we received helpful feedback from Dean
Spade, Susan Appleton, Mary Anne Case, Jeff Kosbie, and
Shannon Minter. We also presented a version at the 2018 annual
meetings of the American Sociological Association, where we
received thoughtful comments from the discussant Ashley Rubin.”
This acknowledgement should be associated with the article by
Saguy AC, Williams JA, and Rees M. (2020), which appeared in
Law Soc Rev. 2020;54(1):7–32.
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